
There will be 9 consecutive classes on the second Monday of each month from 6-7:30 p.m. beginning on Monday, January 13, 2025, and concluding 
on September 8, 2025. The City Commission will recognize graduates during their meeting scheduled for October 7, 2025. Will you be able to attend 

all scheduled sessions?    Y     N

Citizens
Academy

An up-close and
in-depth look at
the operations of
municipal
government! 

The City of Breckenridge Citizens Academy provides residents and business owners an up close and in-depth look at the operations of their 
municipal government. It is designed to educate and encourage citizens to become more engaged and assume a leadership role within the 
community. We believe the strengthening our relationship with citizens creates a more effective community.

Kindly return this form to Lacy Botts in person at City Hall: 105 N. Rose St., Breckenridge, TX 76424 or by email at lbotts@breckenridgetx.gov by 
December 16, 2024.

Full Name

Home Address

Primary Phone Primary Email

Employer Occupation/Title

Are you a resident of the City of Breckenridge? Years of Residency

Do you own a business  in the city Are you a Student at TSTC?

Please list any community, professional, or other applicable groups in which you have been an active member.

Please briefly explain why you wish to participate and what you hope to gain from this experience:

Do you have any specific questions regarding city services that you would like answered during the course?

Applicant Signature: Date:


